
Innisdale Daily Announcements 

December 1, 2023 
 

Classics Club 

The social event of the season, the Winter Semi-Formal is just one week away!! Tickets include 
door prizes, and refreshments and are still available to purchase on school cash online. If you are 
bringing a guest from another school, please complete the Guest Form available in the Main Office. 
These are due back ASAP for approval. Please bring your school cash online receipt to the Semi-
Formal table outside the Career Centre on Monday, December 4th to pick up your ticket. See you at 
the Semi! 

 

Office 
If you are a grade 12 student with a spare period throughout the day, please remember you should 
be in the library or cafeteria during your spare and not in the great hall or school hallways. 

 

Learning Centre 
Get your POPCORN. Today in the great hall at lunch for only a dollar 

 

Café 
Between December 1st and the 20th, visit us in the café and be the first to find our naughty elf. The 
first one to spot him wins a free baked good! Happy holiday hunting! 
 

  
  
  
  

 


